From:

Ann Hernday <ahernday@sonic.net>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> Tuesday, November 16, 2010 8:07 AM

Date: Subject:

DRAFT SPRAY APPLICATIONS PERMIT-covers USFS lands

DEAR WATER BOARD:

I AGREE, THESE PROJECTS NEED GREATER SCRUTINY.

WHERE APPROPRIATE, THE PERMITS MUST BE DENIED AS NOT FEASIBLE DUE TO CONTAMINATION PROBLEMS.

WE MUST TAKE CARE OF OUR COMMONS. THE HEALTH OF OUR WATER, SOIL, AIR, PLANT AND ANIMAL LIFE - AND OUR HEALTH - IS ONE.

THANK YOU FOR THIS IMPORTANT WORK,

Ann Hernday Santa Rosa, CA 95409

